
BMA service charge problems data collection

The BMA are asking practices in NHS Property Services (NHSPS) or Community Health Partnership (CHP) premises to return the appropriate form

(below) to provide details of any problems they may be having with service charges. The deadline is 23 June 2017.

If you need assistance with any NHSPS or CHP problems please contact our GP Support team.

CHP letter

CHP form

NHSPS letter

NHSPS form


